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DID YOU
KNOW ?

You still need to submit a retirement
notification to GWIC when retiring
your greyhound through a
rehoming organisation such as
GAP.

If you have a retired greyhound and
it passes away, you will need to
complete an end of life notification.

Trainers are urged to monitor
their greyhounds for
symptoms of Kennel Cough
following a positive case in
Young NSW. 

For more information visit the
GWIC website or contact
vets@gwic.nsw.gov.au

Issue 4 

Abandoned Greyhounds

This local rule was introduced in February 2022. 
It allows public trainers who have custody of a
greyhound that has been abandoned by its owner
to re-home the greyhound once certain conditions
have been met.

Greyhound owners are responsible for caring for
their greyhounds throughout their lives, and owners
who fail to do so may face disciplinary action or
even a charge under the Prevention of Cruelty to
Animals Act 1979.

New GAP facility at Richmond
A new GAP facility at Richmond
has officially opened, with the
6.5 hectare property backing
on to the Richmond track. 

The facility can house 100
greyhounds and will offer a pet
prep park and hydrotherapy
pool that trainers can also
utilise.

The multi-million dollar
investment is part of GRNSW's
Animal Welfare & Rehoming
Program. 
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What is

www.gwic.nsw.gov.au/etrac

eTracking - track and monitor 
registered greyhounds in real time

Participant portal - quick and easy
industry transactions all in one place
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Coming soon!


